

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.school

www.sandringham.school

01 December 2023

Toucan Class
Pizza Express Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our DT work on food and nutrition, Year 5 will be applying their creative and baking skills by tasting and baking their own bread, and dips. To support their learning, we are excited to inform you that we will be visiting Pizza Express at Dome Leisure Point, to see how a traditional Italian pizza is made.

Toucans will visit on Wednesday 10th January.

During the visit the children will be taught some important cooking basics such as washing hands, and staying safe in the kitchen. The children will then be taught how to make a Margherita pizza. They will learn how to knead the dough and create the perfect base. They will also discover the importance of using fresh ingredients. In addition, the children will have the opportunity to watch their pizzas being cooked and of course either eat or bring home their pizzas. It will be a wonderful experience for the children. Following our visit, they will evaluate their work, design their own bread, and dips to make in the following lessons.

We are pleased to inform you that we won't be asking for a contribution towards this visit.

Children will need to arrive at school for 8.30am, as we will be walking, leaving school no later than 8.50am, to ensure we arrive promptly for this experience. We will be returning to school in time for lunch (although I'm not sure how much lunch they will eat!). If your child has any allergies to any types of food it is vitally important that you let us know before Thursday 21st December.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Mancey & Mrs Sutton
Year 5 Class Teachers



